COVID-19 Update

Office Update on New reopening date, May 26, 2020

Dear Valued Patients,

We hope you are all healthy and well! Earlier today we received the announcement from the state
regarding dental offices’ reopening timeline.

Starting on May 26, 2020, we will be able to slowly reopen and begin with treating emergent and likely
to become emergent patients if care is furthered deferred, as well as higher risk patients.

If you have an upcoming appointment, we will be reaching out to you to confirm or reschedule.

Our utmost priority is the safety of you and our team. We have been very busy with preparing our office
for reopening in the new normal. We sent a detailed email on May 13, 2020 describing the new steps
and protocols we implemented as we reopen for patient care in order to keep everyone healthy, strictly
following the CDC/American dental Association (ADA)/Massachusetts Dental Society (MDS) Guidelines.
Please check our website: www.andoverperiodontics.com for this update.

We appreciate very much your understanding and flexibility during this time and we look forward to
seeing you soon! Please continue to keep up with good oral and hand hygiene routines until we get to
see you next!

Truly Yours,

Maria Dona, DMD, MSD, DMSc


http://www.andoverperiodontics.com/

